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Dear professor Daponte

Let me once again express my deep satisfaction with the level o f our cooperation in the 
framework o f the Erasmsus + Technology in Rehabilitation project and confirm our 
readiness to fulfill the TUIT's obligations on this project. I am pleased to inform you that 
our university has decided to admit 3 students to Master's courses o f the Department 
"Computer Systems" in the specialization "Computer Systems in Medicine" from 
September 1, 2018.

Unfortunately, the delay in the trip o f our teachers and students to Italy and France for the 
refresher courses (scheduled for the end o f August and the beginning of September) didn’t 
allow us to fully implement our plans to open a master's program for 6-7 people. After the 
group returns from the EU universities and prepares the necessary teaching materials in 
the local language based on the knowledge gained there, we plan to increase the number 
of master students on this specialty. In the future, we also plan to open a master's course at 
our in Karshi branch, which will naturally increase the number o f masters.

As for the laboratory "Computer Systems in Medicine", I inform you that research is 
already being intensively conducted not only by the staff o f the TUIT department, but also 
joint projects are being prepared with some Tashkent medical universities on technical 
rehabilitation, which will increase the efficiency of the laboratory and results o f the 
project too.

I take this opportunity to once again express my respect and readiness for further 
cooperation with you and your University.

Best regards

Tulkin Teshabaev
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